NHW UPDATE TO SW CSG - June 19

1. Our AGM is being held at Devizes Police Headquarters in
Saturday 13th July starting at 10.30 am and finishing at 12.30
pm to av0|d interfering with Saturday afternoon plans/All
members and councillors are welcome to attend. A “Save the
Date” message will be coming out shortly both to members
and councillors. The formal notice with agenda will follow in a
couple of weeks. We will have the normal AGM type agenda
including a vote for a new Chair as | will be standing down to
give me more time to concentrate on Wiltshire West Police and
NHW Area that | will continue to represent. Following on in the
second part the CC, Keith Pritchard, will give the keynote
address on our Partnership over the coming year and there will
be a presentation on Human Trafficking. Also we hope the PCC
and Chair of Crimestoppers as well as the Bobby Van stall,a"‘ﬁ—m,

2. We continue to push ahead in seeking closer links with our
CPT at community level in accordance with the Partnership
and | will be concentrating on that starting in the Autumn.

3. lam also seeking a closer relationship with the Wiltshire
Comunity Safety Partnership so that we can play our part in
developing this type of forum more fully across the County.

4. | am very aware that | have been unable to progress the closer
communication links to ensure our coordinators are aware of
the work of this group. This is mainly because of finding the
time to get trained up in Community Messaging that | need to
do!

5. Our Committee remains ready to lay on further Drop- In
Support & Training seminars provided the Community Safety
Group can provide an appropriate meeting place with WiFi and



refreshments as we did here in Tisbury last year.
Mike Davidson
5 June 2019



